
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RULEMAKING 
 

Arkansas Securities Department 
 
 Rules have been proposed under the Fair Mortgage Lending Act by the Arkansas 
Securities Commissioner (“Rules”).  Notice is hereby given to afford the public an opportunity 
to submit comments and recommendations regarding the proposed rules.  The rules pertain to 
accounts and financial statements to be submitted by mortgage loan brokers, duties of licensees 
in connection with financial privacy and information, disclosures to be made to borrowers, and 
books and records required to be maintained under Ark. Code Ann. §§ 23-39-505, 23-39-510 and 
23-39-511.  A complete copy of the proposed rules can be viewed at 
www.securities.arkansas.gov or may be obtained by contacting John E. Moore, Jr., at the 
Arkansas Securities Department, telephone number (501)324-8686. 
 All comments and recommendations must be submitted in writing no later than 
September 4, 2007, to the following: 
     John E. Moore, Jr. 
     Arkansas Securities Department 
     201 East Markham Street, 3rd Floor 
     Little Rock, AR 72201 
 
Comments may also be submitted via facsimile at (501)324-9268, or by e-mail at 
john.moore@securities.arkansas.gov.  All persons desiring that a public hearing be held on the 
proposed rules should so indicate along with any comments or recommendations. 

http://www.securities.arkansas.gov/

